BOARD AGENDA ITEM
May 14, 2019
SUBJECT:
Rubber Track-Resurfacing Project @ South Aiken High School
BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

Bids were received for the Rubber Track-Resurfacing Project @ South Aiken High
School on April 23, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. and publicly opened. The Five Year Facility
Improvement Plan, which was approved by the Board, has an adequate balance for the
2019-2020 Athletic Facility Needs. There were 3 bidders with Satterfield Construction
Co., Inc. as the lowest responsible and responsive bidder at South Aiken High for
$327,992.00.

ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION:
The administration have reviewed the bids and recommend accepting Satterfield
Construction Co. Inc. as the lowest responsible and responsive bidder for the South

Aiken High School track for $327,992.00. The total cost is within budget as stated
above.

RECOMMENDATION:
Authorize the administration to proceed with this project and enter into a contract with
Satterfield Construction Co., Inc. for the 2019-2020 Track for South Aiken High for
$327,992.00 and the funds will come from the Athletic Facility Account.
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